
Please support HB 2469.  We cannot allow GMOs and companies like 
Monsanto to destroy agriculture in Oregon. US agriculture is being destroyed 

not only by GMO crops but by the millions of pounds of pesticides being 
poured onto our lands. Please stop this in Oregon. I eat--and grow--only 

organics and have managed to stay healthy. But people in the US and in 
Oregon are being poisoned and their health destroyed by the GMO companies. 
Be like Mexico which has said no to Monsanto. 

  Shinann Earnshaw 
  627 NW Saginaw 
  Bend 97703 
 


